
We have very strong opinions on pet shops selling puppies and kittens! We are 
totally against pet shops selling any type of pet, including birds, fish etc. We 
strongly believe that if you want a pet of any type you go to a breeder. Where you 
will find if that pet is suitable for you, you will get support from your breeder! 

If you think that stopping the sale of puppies in pet shops will close the puppy 
farms, think again, they will always get around the law, while they make huge $$ 
they will continue!

Pet shops will not be interested in caring for rescue or shelter dogs, (no $$) that is 
best left for the people with training and care!


We are totally against mandatory desexing! The effects it will have on the health of 
our beloved dogs is insane! There is a lot of research to back this up.

 This procedure should not be done until the dog reaches maturity, approx 2 for 
our chosen breed, so will you offer a time frame for young dogs to be desexed?


We can’t see how a central register is going to work?? It’s like the microchipping, 
who polices this? How will you police this???


We currently have a kennel licence with my shire, which we pay appropriate annual 
fees on top of our rates, we also pay annual fees to Dogswest, which we are 
governed by rules and regulations for breeding. 

Will we have to pay more fees to be on central register? Where does this stop? As 
registered breeders we are doing the right thing, whilst the backyard breeder and 
puppy farms will continue!!!


PLEASE! WE DONT WANT PET SHOP TO SELL PUPPIES EITHER, BUT THE 
PUPPY FARMERS WILL ALWAYS FIND A WAY!








